MOHA NEWS - February 4, 2017

We are in the process of sending out last summer’s child
fitness tax receipts and this year’s registration material.

You should receive the current information by Wednesday
February 15, 2017

For further information, please send us an email:
moha.summerhockey@sympatico.ca or call: 905-820-9420.

Thanks for your interest in the 2017 MOHA Summer Youth
Hockey League.



